
PROCEEDINGS OF O’BRIEN COUNTY SUPERVISORS 

 

                   February 1, 2023 

 

     The Board of Supervisors has a request for an open session meeting to hear a presentation 

from Navigator regarding the technical side of their carbon dioxide sequestering project.  Nancy 

McDowell and John Steensma were the only Board Members able to be present.  A minimum of 

three Board Members are required for a quorum so this was not an official meeting and became 

an informal informational meeting. 

 

Barbara Rohwer 

County Auditor 

 


